
 

Community Development 
Department  

Memo 
 

DATE:  November 14, 2023 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Sandra Robles, Associate Planner  

RE: Additional Documents, Item No. 11, Public Hearing  
4931 Harriman Avenue  
(Project No. 2500-HDP/DRX/VAR/PM/TRE)  

 

The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on November 14, 2023. 
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From: La Miel 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:44 PM
To: PlanningComments
Subject: Project number: 2500-HDP/DRX/VAR/PM/TRE

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Hello, I am Young Jin Lee, and I am writing to register my objection to the construction project 
planned next to my residence. 
I have a medical condition (depression and panic disorder) that can be significantly impacted by the 
loud noise generated during construction. 
To substantiate my concerns, I have attached various documents from a medical professional. 

For the past three years, I have been working from home due to health reasons, particularly since 
the onset of COVID-19. Consequently, any construction 

--  
Regards, 
La miel Team 
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